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Today, the House passed H.R. 1, the One Big Beautiful Bill, without changing 

the Senate-passed text. It now goes to President Trump for his signature. 
 

• Final bill text can be found here. 
 

NMA's memo outlining provisions important to mining in the Senate bill can 
be found here. 

 

NMA's memo on Senate passage of the bill can be found here. 
 

Next Steps 
 

President Trump plans to sign the bill tomorrow, July 4, 2025. 
 

The National Mining Association will work with the administration on 
implementation of the mining-related provisions in H.R.1. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Richard Russell 

at rrussell@nma.org, Jerry Mullins at jmullins@nma.org, or Justin Prosser 
at jprosser@nma.org.  
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